
 

 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER / WEAR RED, GREEN OR WHITE 
 
7th December 2020  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Being involved with charities is a very important part of our school life.   
 
Friday 11th December has been marked as ‘Christmas Jumper Day’.  Monies raised on the day by the students 
and staff will go to the Save the Children charity. 
 
Staff and students will be encouraged to wear either a Christmas jumper with their school uniform trousers or 
skirt or an item of red/green or white clothing to replace one item of their uniform.  For example: 
 

 red/green/white trousers/skirt instead of black trousers/skirt 

 red/green/white t-shirt instead of a white shirt 

 red/green/white jumper instead of black jumper 

 red/green/white socks  

 red/green/white tights 

 red/green/white tie 

 red/green/white coat 

 red/green/white headscarves 

 red/green/white shoes 

 red/green/white bag 

 red/green/white nails 
 
No caps or hats are to be worn inside the school building. 
 
Staff and students will need to pay a minimum contribution of £1 to wear a Christmas jumper or an item of 
red/green/white clothing.  
 
This donation needs to be paid via sQuid by 4pm on Thursday 10th November.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr D Fenlon 
Head of School 


